
ARTICLES OF INCORPORATION
FOR  NON-PROFIT  NOTICE  IS
HEREBY GIVEN that Articles of
Incorporation have been filed
with the Department of State
of  the  Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania,  at  Harrisburg,
Pennsylvania, for the purpose
of  obtaining  a  charter  of  a
nonprofit  corporation  under
the Nonprofit Corporation Law
of  the  Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania. The name of the
proposed  corporation  is
Injured Bikers Foundation. The
Articles of Incorporation have
been  filed  on  February  9,
2024,  and  the  purpose  for
which it was organized is for a
non-profit  tax-  exempt
organization.  The  registered
address is 1520 Tyndall Street,
Pittsburgh,  Pennsylvania
15204.
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